
 
 

 
 
 

1901 Las Vegas Blvd. So. 
Suite 101 
Las Vegas, Nevada 89104-1309 
(702) 892-7313 
www.culinaryhealthfund.org 

 
March 16, 2020 
 
 
RE:  Telehealth Services 
 
 
Dear Valued Culinary Provider, 
 
The Culinary Health Fund is continuously preparing and wants to be nimble with our approach 
to the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) pandemic.  Effective immediately we will begin 
reimbursing Telehealth Services for the next three (3) months.  These services will be limited to 
the following CPT codes 99211-99215 billed with modifiers 95, GQ or GT and place of service 
02.  The rate of reimbursement for the CPT codes indicated above will remain static.   
Additionally, there will not be any copays applied to these types of services.   Please do not 
collect from the member. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our members and their families. If you have any 
questions regarding this notification, please contact Kimberly Wilke, Manager of Healthcare 
Services at (702) 892-7309 or one of our Healthcare Services Associates at (702) 892-7313, 
option 2. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
The Culinary Health Fund  


